March Newsletter





Spring has sprung! If it stays as normal, the dirt trail system could open May 1st! Watch Facebook for updates.

The railroad bed from Woodruff to Lake Tomahawk will be closing on March 31st until the May opening so we can work on it and let it dry out.

Membership dues are in the mailbox, please send them into the club as soon as possible. Must be paid by May 2nd if you wish to vote. Club elections are coming up soon. If you would like to step up and get on the ballot for nomination, let us know.

- -President
- -Secretary

-3 board members Remember, this is YOUR club, we are looking for new ideas!

The Lakeland ATV Club is very close to being a 501 C3, stay tuned!

Raffle tickets are now out, send us an email and let us know how many you would like.



We're coming along with the 7-mile new route near the Willow and the Hwy Cty M detour. Just waiting for the final paperwork with the DNR and the state of WI.

Mark your calendars! Our next meeting is at R&R in Hazelhurst on April 1st at 6:00. Don't forget to bring a lawn chair. RSVP to Mary at 715-493-6696 or Mary@BeUpNorth.com

As always...STAY ON THE TRAIL OR STAY HOME!

